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Advisory Board Meeting – August 3, 2017, 4:30 P.M.

The Germantown Colony Museum Advisory Board met at the Minden Chamber of Commerce Conference Room with the following present:  John  Agan, Bruce Hock, Pam Lowe, George Rolfe, Larry Hock, Otto Krouse, Trishe Hayes, Lonnie Simson, John Sanders, Janet Sanders, Susie Lester, Jean Doerge, Kaitlen Simpson, and Mike Epsey.

Minutes of the May 4, 2017 were approved as read. 

Old Business:  Report from Curator Jean Doerge  (attached).

New Business:  Lofts of Countess Cottage and Geontgen Cottage were cleaned.  Some small windows, barrel parts, bed parts and pieces of wood were found.  Discussion on these parts and what to do with them;  no decision was made.

Other:  A guest, Mr. Mike Espey, gave an interesting talk on the Teutsch family who came to Economy, Pennsylvania and then came to Germantown. Epsey visited the area and had pictures of the Teutsch home and also the home of Count Leon.

In July, TV channel 3 in Shreveport came to Germantown and made an outstanding story of Germantown.

Meeting adjourned to the Friends of Germantown Museum.

Next meeting scheduled for November 2, 2017 at the Germantown Colony Museum


						Susie Lester, Secretary 
